MEMORANDUM

DATE: 
August 9, 2005
TO:

Greg Bush, Director of Public Works and Wastewater

FROM:
Stephen Romano, Development Review Planner
SUBJECT:
Revocation Request: Benidorm Street, Hahnville
Enclosed is a copy of a letter submitted by Raymond Harney II of requesting the revocation of a portion of undeveloped Benidorm Street in Hahnville. Refer to the enclosed plat.
Please memo this Department as to your determination of the continuing public need of this right-of-way. So that we can complete our preparations for the September 1, 2005 Planning & Zoning Commission, and determine if this request is to be included, please reply by Monday August 15. Thank you.

cc:
Hon. Albert Laque, Parish President

Planning & Zoning File

SAR

